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Dear Members,

| want to start by thanking our members for a fun and successful 2022 season. The 2023 Season is fast
approaching and we have been working hard to offer an enjoyable experience at Silver Lake Country Club this year.
We have made some improvements to allow our members to enjoy the golf course and the clubhouse and allow our
season to be profitable as we continue to work to build a new clubhouse.

We have created a new website at: www.slceoolf.com

The Board has been working this winter to address our current and future needs. As we continue to promote
fundraising for a new clubhouse, maintenance building and the replacement of a cart shed. In addition, we are also
working to maintain the current building while we are still operating out of it. In order to operate in 2023, we do
have to make some changes to our pricing. As costs in every area have risen over the last few years, we need to
address our pricing to allow operation and to protect our revenue. While we have been forced to raise fees in a few
areas, we have also changed the format for our memberships to offer some breaks for individuals who are
shareholders, current year golf team members and students.

Memberships Adult Membership $150

Student Membership $100
Shareholder Membership $100
2023 H-LP Golf Team Member FREE
Family Driving Range Use $50
Single Driving Range Use $25

GHIN System $25

Cart Fees SLCC Cart Use Membership (per person) S400
Cart Shed Storage (Gas Cart) $200

Cart Shed Storage (Electric Cart) $225
Private Cart Trail Fee $125

We have had to slightly raise our fees but we are working on other options to aveid other fee increases and are
looking for members to respond to committee requests of volunteer support through events, course maintenance
and occasional donations.
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For several years, SLCC has not been charging the trail fee along with cart storage. The trail fee is required for any
private cart that operates on the course. Regardless of where your cart is stored (at your home or the course),
members will need to purchase the yearly trail fee or pay a daily fee each time they use a cart on the course. While
we understand that this has not been done for several years, it is a necessary fee that is in line with other local
courses and will help us better maintain the course.

SLCC will participate in the lowa Reciprocal, which allows members to golf at 38 other lowa courses. A list of those
courses will be included in your Membership Packet when you purchase your membership this year. Members just
need to request the lowa Reciprocal Membership card and rent a car at the participating course.

We are also working on gathering member information to create an accurate database. We would love to receive a
response from each member as we go through our current records of shareholders. Please send an email to
golflakepark@gmail.com , mail to the course or drop off the attached form with Laura at Savings Bank.

Please feel free to talk to myself or any of the current Board Members if you have questions or concerns. We are
working toward the success of Silver Lake Country Club and love the input and cooperation of all of the
shareholders and members.

Looking forward to another great season,

Jeffrey Nechkash
Silver Lake Country Club Board President
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